LEGAL NOTICE 



Notice is hereby given that the Lafayette County Board of Supervisors, at www.lafayettemsbids.com on Friday, February 2, 2024 at 10:00 A.M., shall accept sealed bids for One Motor grader for the Lafayette County Road Department, according to specifications on file with the County Administrator and online at www.lafayettemsbids.com. The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities. Bidders may download official documents from www.lafayettemsbids.com. Sealed bids may be submitted to the Lafayette County Chancery Clerk at 300 N Lamar Blvd, Oxford MS, 38655 or submitted electronically at www.lafayettemsbids.com. Any questions regarding the submittal of electronic bids should be directed to Plan House at 662.407.0193 or tupelo@planhousepringing.com.  Technical questions regarding the equipment should be directed to the County Administrator, Lisa Carwyle, lcarwyle@lafayettecoms.com; or 662.236.2717.
	
							_____________________	
							Brent Larson, President 

//
Mike Roberts  

PUBLISH: January 13, and 20, 2024


